
 

 

DA.V. INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, AHMEDABAD 

 JR-KG and SR-KG (2015-16) 
 AO/PR/Cir/08/06 

                                                                                                                                    07.08.15 

Dear Parents,    

 

We are learning about “MONSOON” this month at our school .We shall be learning 

to get ready for a “Rain Walk” .Please send a raincoat or a wind shetter neatly 

labeled to school on 31.08.15 Monday. 

Thanking you for your cooperation. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Dr. Nivedita Ganguli 

Principal 

 


